
 

 

  

  

  

 

Committee Secretary 
Community Support and Services Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
Brisbane Qld 4000 

To:  

Email: cssc@parliament.qld.gov.au    

To the Committee Secretary 

Re: Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment 
Bill 2022 

Any further emergency powers are government overreach – they are not needed now, at this 
moment, let alone be extended! 

All over the world, other governments are dropping ALL MANDATES, so why does 
Queensland Government not want to follow suit? This pandemic??? Is not a threat to 
Australian citizens. 

The ‘emergency powers’ are no longer of any relevance now the borders are open – we need 
to live with this, just as the people down south have to live with the FLOOD DISASTER 
without inhumane government restrictions on them as well! 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Ngaire Knight (Mrs)  
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